
SANITARY SEWER SYSTEM IMPROVEMENTS - July 2012 

As part of the Combined Sewer Overflow Plan, the Department of Utilities has identified approximately 

3 miles of sanitary sewer mains requiring rehabilitation. 

This construction contract includes the replacement of 11,500 feet of sewer line with new PVC or HDPE 

pipe, the cured in place pipe lining of approximately 4,000 feet of existing sewer, the replacement or 

rehabilitation of 75 manholes, and site restoration. 

At their April 11, 2012 meeting the City Council awarded the Sanitary Sewer System Improvement 

Project #12-035 construction contract in the amount of $2,792,920.00 to John Rocchio Corporation for 

this project. 

The City Council also retained the services of the City's design engineer for the project, AECOM 

Technical Services, to provided construction oversight. 

Construction is scheduled to start on July 16, 2012. The Department of Utilities will be distributing 

notices explaining the proposed work to the residents on the streets scheduled for sewer repairs as the 

work progresses. 

The following streets or portions thereof will have sewer mains rehabilitated: 

Sewer Work Locations: 

 Carroll Avenue between Bateman and Alpond Drive 

 Bateman Avenue between Carroll and Earl Street 

 Vaughan Avenue 

 Old Fort Road 

 Florence Avenue 

 Weatherly Avenue 

 Gilroy Street 

 Morgan Street 

 Ruggles Avenue between Carroll and George Street 

 Rose Street 

 Harold Street 

 Palmer Street 

 Norman Street 

 Stacey Street 

 


